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The Lake Erie N 

Scale Society 
newsletter is 

published monthly 
for the sole use of 
its members by a 

crew of volunteers. 
 

Opinions published 
here are solely 

those of the editor 
and/or the 

members of the 
Lake Erie N Scale 

Society. 
 

This publication is 
intended to be a 

monthly newsletter 
describing the 

business, events 
and the common 
interest in N scale 
model railroading 

enjoyed by the 
members of the 

Lake Erie N Scale 
Society. 

 
 

 
For information 

or questions 
regarding our 

Society, you may 
contact Dennis 

Lloyd at  
440-352-7081 

- or - 
(dennis.lloyd@ 
comcast.net) 

LENS is a group of people with a 
common interest in modeling N scale 
railroads using the “NTRAK” modular 
concept. 
 
Any time we meet and/or display our 
work and promote this hobby, we would 
love to have you join us. 
 
This means that ALL of us have chances 
to participate in the hobby by helping 
with  any or all of the following: 
 

 Setting up / tearing down 
 Running trains 
 Sharing your knowledge 
 Learning something new 
 Answering questions 
 Hosting a meeting 
 

Notice that NONE of the above requires 
a module.  We need your help… so bring 
yourself, your enthusiasm, your interest 
and your trains. 
 
Thanks in advance for helping!  
Hopefully, we will continue to see you at 
the meetings and display events. 

 
Come and join in the fun! 

 
www.geocities.com/lensohio 

Welcome! 

Meetings normally start at 8:00 p.m., the fourth Friday of each month. 
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L  E  N  S  

Sept., 2006 

∗ A little over a dozen folks met for the annual picnic, 
which was held at the Farmpark this year.  That was a 
pretty good turn out considering we had a scheduling 
conflict with the “N scale Weekend” in Bedford, PA. 

∗ This month’s meeting will be held at Robert T’s. where 
we will have a chance to view his outdoor “G” scale 
trains.  Bring a lawn chair and a sweater or coat - the 
meeting will be held outside. 

∗ We need to encourage newer members to build more 
modules.  Over the last couple of years, several 
modules that we always used are no longer available 
for shows.  The “module building” demonstrations will 
resume soon.  Don’t forget the finished project will be 
available to members at cost, via a raffle for those 
interested.  Here’s a reminder that Bob A. has offered 
to give one of his modules to a good home (some 
repair & clean up required). 

∗ There are no scheduled layouts in the near future.  We 
are all getting involved in home layouts and the 
historical society restoration and many other things.  
Does anyone have ideas for display venues? 

∗ My poor brain hurts!  Someone volunteered to host the 
October meeting, but I can’t remember who stepped 
forward.  Please send me a reminder... 
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See you at the next station! 


